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September 3, 2013  
 
Bill Taverner, MA, CSE  
Executive Director  
The Center for Family Life Education  
Planned Parenthood of Central and Greater Northern NJ  
 
Dear Bill,  
 
Congratulations to you and the team at the Center for Family Life Education on your 28th annual 
conference. The educational resources CFLE develops and shares are invaluable to the field of 
sexuality education. The leadership your organization provides in our field is greatly appreciated by 
us and many others.   
 
As we have over the past few years, we look forward to attending and exhibiting at this event. 
We’re especially excited this year to be presenting at the conference. We look forward, as well, to 
more years of continued partnership and collaboration between CFLE and Healthy Teen Network. 
 
 
With warm regards,  
 

 
Pat Paluzzi, CNM, DrPH  
President/CEO 
 
 
 


